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If all the world’s a stage, what will be your part? 

Project Launch.  

The children have been very excited to find that our new project is all about drama, plays and 

theatre. We launched our new project on Tuesday and Wednesday. On Tuesday we started to read 

Romeo and Juliet, with the children taking the roles of Montagues and Capulets to act out Scene 1. In 

the afternoon we made masks ready for a masked ball to be held on Wednesday (Scene 2). 

 The masked ball was very entertaining and we all had a good time getting into role and perfecting 

our ballroom dance moves! 

 


